
INFO REQUEST
OHSC’s Feb 2021 Open House and Vintage Sled Show/Ride would
like to Honor past members that are no longer with us.  If you
know of any past OHSC family member no longer with us that you
would  like  included,  please  forward  their  name(s)  to
douglaslubahn@gmail.com.  Respond no later than Oct 10, 2020. 
Thank you.
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